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           5th June 2023 
Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you had a lovely half term and enjoyed some sunshine.  With that in mind (and 
hopefully some warmer weather coming!) please could you ensure that your child has 
suncream applied before school, and that they bring a hat with them each day.  Please note 
that for Forest School children are still required to have long sleeves and trousers, however 
they are welcome to bring shorts/t-shirts to change into afterwards.   
 
Our topic for Summer 2 is ‘Inspirational People and Communities.’  We are starting this with 
our learning together day on 7th June at Flitcham.  We also have 2 exciting trips planned which, 
like buses, have come along the day after each other on 12th and 13th June!  These are a visit 
to Sandringham to the exhibition ‘Watercolours by His Majesty The King.’ Followed by a trip to 
Gressenhall as part of our fantastic fairy tales theme last half term.   
 
For PE we will be taking part in athletics and activities linked to Sports Day.  We have also 
introduced a designated ‘trike time’ on the timetable for a Tuesday afternoon.  The children 
thoroughly enjoyed these sessions last half term and it is a great opportunity for them to 
develop their gross motor skills.   
 
Goldie, the reading bear, has enjoyed all of his trips at the weekends to date!  Thank you for 
your participation with this and for sharing pictures.  He is already looking forward to his visits 
this half term.  Our reading books continue to be changed on a Wednesday.  However this won’t 
be possible for week 2, due to our trips out, and therefore your child may have their book for a 
couple of weeks at the start of this half term.  Please feel free to compliment these with books 
that you have at home.   
 
Show and Tell will continue for this half term and a rota will be added to tapestry.  Could we 
request that you child tries to pick just one item to bring from home!  Please do continue to 
check in on tapestry for memos and any observations, and feel free to share events from home 
too.   
 
Kind Regards,  
Mrs Bamfield, Mrs Warner-Smith and Mr Sunderland.   
Kate.bamfield@swn.dneat.org 
vwarnersmith@swn.dneat.org 
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